
Dear Councilmembers, 
 
I live in Ward 3 and am writing to express my support for the recommendation to install bike 
lanes on Cleveland from Highland Parkway to University Avenue. It has been a long road and I 
appreciate that you have allowed the neighborhood to take the time to thoroughly consider 
this idea through numerous processes. I do hope going forward that these early projects show 
our neighbors that bikes and cars can get along on our neighborhood arterials and that we 
continue to move forward implementing the bike plan with reasonable, effective process. I 
also encourage you to continue to look for opportunities to build protected bikeways that will 
appeal to all users. Our children and our children's children with thank us for our foresight to 
create a city where people can move around safely without burning fossil fuels. Warmest 
regards, Gena 
 
Gena Berglund 
15xx Lincoln Avenue 


